
 

 

Newick Parish Council 
 

To: All Members of the Finance and General Purposes Committee 
You are summoned to attend a Meeting of the Finance and General 
Purposes Committee of Newick Parish Council at Newick Sports Pavilion, 
King George V Playing Field, Allington Road, Newick, on Tuesday 23rd May 
2017 commencing at 7.00p.m. 
         
        

 
18th May 2017        Mrs L.M. Farmer 

          Locum Clerk   
  

Members of the public are invited to attend and there is a 15 minute opportunity for 
them to ask questions or make statements (maximum 3 minutes for each person). 

 
Please note that an audio recording will be made of this meeting. 

 

Agenda 
 
 

 
1. Apologies for Absence  

 

2. Disclosure by Members of personal interest in matters on the agenda, the nature of any interest 
and whether the Member regards the interest as prejudicial under the terms of the Code of 
Conduct. 
 

3. Questions or Statements by Members of the Public 
 

4. To consider report from Mr Young and Mr Harding regarding future of Newick Post Office and make 
recommendations to Parish Council 
 
4a To consider an email from Alan Young regarding membership of the Plunkett Foundation.  
 

5. To consider grant applications received for 2017/18 and make recommendations to Parish Council  
 

6. To Consider SLCC Advice Note -  social media policy and make recommendations as to its use by 
Newick Parish Council 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Clerk: Mrs SE Berry, 18 Newlands Park Way, Newick, BN8 4PG 
Tel. 01825 722135      Email newickpc@newick.net 

mailto:newickpc@newick.net

